
Notice to Parents/Guardians & Students 
 

THERE ARE BUS RULES LISTED IN EACH BUS - PLEASE FOLLOW THEM EVERY DAY. 
 

●​ If your child will not be on the bus AM and /or PM, please let us know so we can notify the driver. 
 

●​ Students should be outside and ready 5 minutes prior to the bus arrival time. 
 

●​ Do not push, shove or play around at the bus stop - in winter do not play on snow banks. 
 

●​ Line up 10 feet away from the bus stop, and wait until the bus stops before walking up to get on the 
bus. 

 
●​ After your student is dropped off at home, do not allow them to go to the mailbox until after the bus 

has left. 
 

●​ Students should wait for the driver to signal them before they cross the road. 
 

●​ If you have a 4K or kindergarten student, it is required that a parent or responsible party be at the bus 
stop when the bus arrives.  This is for the safety of your child.  If no one is ther, your child will be 
brought back to school and you will need to pick him/her up from there. 

 
●​ All students must stay sitting in their seats.  No walking around while the bus is moving. 

 
●​ No writing on, poking holes or cutting the seats. Any damage done to the bus will be the responsibility 

of the student. 
 

●​ Tell the driver if you get hurt or if something happens on the bus. 
 

●​ There is no sitting in the last two rows of seats on the bus unless the bus is full.  This is a safety 
issue. 

 
●​ Pickup and drop offs must be at the same place Monday thru Friday.  Ex: no Monday and Wednesday 

one place, then Tuesday, Thursday and Friday at another place.  You can have a pickup the same 
place every morning and a different drop off every afternoon.  EX:  every morning at home and every 
afternoon at the babysitter. 

 
●​ Temporary bus pass- bus passes to ride on a different bus are not allowed. 

 
 

THESE RULES ARE FOR THE SAFETY OF THE STUDENTS 
Valders Buses, Inc. 920.775.4105 


